Deblogna Bagchi
65 Manor Street, Dublin 7,
+353 894104493,
deblogna29@gmail.com
Beth Onslow,
HR Generalist,
ByrneWallace
88 Harcourt Street, Dublin 2
6th February, 2019
Dear Sir, 
                   I am a LLM student from Trinity College, Dublin applying for the Summer Internship Program at your esteemed firm. I am a qualified advocate in India, having passed AIBE (All India Bar Exam). I learned about your firm from the career fair for Trinity College at Westin Hotel. I have more than 1 year experience of working in litigation and dispute resolution in India at Calcutta High Court and Supreme Court of India.  
               During my Internships, I had first-hand experiencing with Criminal and Civil cases, White Collar crimes, Environmental cases, Consumer cases, Private International law cases, Conciliation, Mediation, Arbitration, Litigation, Negotiation, client management, drafting, legal research and most importantly working in a team assisting a Senior as well as working on cases independently. In LLM, my modules consist of International Aviation law (II.2), National Security law (II.1) and International Criminal law (II.1) in 1st semester and International Dispute Resolution, International and EU Human Rights and International Humanitarian Law in 2nd semester. My interest lies in the Dispute Resolution and litigation along with Aviation law which is why I am interested to intern here and hopefully in future secure the traineeship.
[bookmark: _GoBack]               Needless to mention that the reputation of the firm makes it the most desirable work place where I could flourish well. I am a team player however can work individually as well and a quick learner. I wish to gain some experience in Ireland before applying for FE1 exam therefore, with guidance I shall exceed my potential. Kindly find my CV for further details of my work experience please. For any further clarification or interview I shall always be available on the mentioned phone number and Email. Hope to hear soon from your side.
                  Thanking You.
Yours sincerely,
Deblogna Bagchi 

